
 

 

December 10, 2020 

 

Michelle Rice 

NHTSA  

1200 New Jersey Avenue SE 

Washington, DC 20590 

 

Dear Ms. Rice, 

 

Proterra with this letter is stating that all five (5) units affected in recall 20V-664 (Bolts Holding 

Steering Gear Box) were remedied on December 2020.  Therefore, no owner notification letters 

will be distributed for the reason mentioned above.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Arthur De La Rosa 

Proterra Inc, Director Regulatory Compliance  


